RADCLIFF MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

September 10, 2008

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met on Wednesday, September 10, 2008, at 4:01 in the Media Center.

Members present included:  Ms. McGray, Ms. Brooks, Mrs. Abell, Mrs. Freeman, and Mrs. Garced.

Mrs. Garced was elected as the new teacher member.  There is still an opening for a parent member.

Agenda:  Mrs. Freeman made a motion to approve the agenda, and Ms. Brooks Seconded.
Minutes:  The minutes of the August 13th meeting were reviewed.  Mrs. Abell made a motion to approve the minutes, and Mrs. Garced seconded.
Guests:  Mrs. Edwards-Sam, Title I Teacher.  Mrs. Edwards-Sam discussed the Title I budget.  She explained the percentages allotted for the Title I budget - salaries, professional development and instructional supplies.  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the budget and Mrs. Abell seconded.
Policy:  No new policies to review.

Planning:  Parents for Progress will meet September 11th.  At that time they will elect new officers and elect a SBDM parent representative.  Information about SBDM committees would make available at this time for parents who would like to join a committee.

Ms. McGray discussed the revisions to the CSIP.  The committee will begin this process soon in order to have a first draft ready by mid November.  She encouraged the council to attend the meetings as the CSIP Committee works on the revisions.
Ms. McGray discussed closing some clubs that are no longer active and merging the funds to start new clubs that will be offered.  She also stated that some clubs would only be renamed since the activities would be the same.

New Business:  Mrs. Abell discussed the RTI system.  Ms. McGray stated that the system has been very effective school wide.  The Discipline Committee will be asked to see if any modifications need to be made.
Upcoming SBDM Meeting:  October 1, 2008.  Ms. Brooks made the motion to adjourn the meeting, and Mrs. Freeman seconded.  The meeting concluded at 5:04.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Laura McGray, Principal

Radcliff Middle School
